JAMES F.PURCELL
Senior Vice President

Northern Indiana Public Service Company

Corporate Hesoquarters | 5265 Hohman Avenue | Hamrond, Indiana 46320 [ Tei . 863-5200 (21

May 15, 1581

Mr. Ronald L. Ballard, Chief
Eaviroamental Projects, Branch #1
Qffice of the Nuclear Reactor Relations
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20545

RE: Docket No. 50-367
Dear Mr. Ballard:

Znclosed, herewith, are tweaty-five (25) copies of the
Winter, 1981, Quarterly Report on the Bailly Generating
Station Nuclear-l Ecological Monitoring Program. This
is the 27th Quarterly Report on this work. The Wiater,
1581, Quarterly Report contains analyses and interpreta-
tion of data for January through March, 1981. Certain
data collected in November, 1580, and not available for
reporting in the previous Quarterly Report, is included
in the Wiater, 1981, Quarterly Report.

The results of aquatic sampling from November, 1980, and
January, 1981, continue to indicate conditions similar
to that reported previously for comparable study periods.

As with past reports on this work, there continues to be

no discernible effects to the environment due to the con-
struction of Bailly Generating Station Nuclear-l.

Very truly yours,

WM
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